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PERMISSION TO PUBLISH YOUR CHILD’S PHOTO
Dear Families,

Photos of children, and their work, are taken at school by teachers for a variety of reasons. Sometimes these are connected to a unit of work the students are doing, sometimes it is when they are participating in a special event and sometimes it is part of their learning. These photos are often displayed in classrooms, around the school and in the school newsletter. Our newsletter is now available on the school website and as a result the audience widens. This means that if published, third parties would be able to view student photographs and their work. We occasionally also have requests from other media outlets, like the Blue Mountains Gazette, to publish photos of our students engaged in school activities within the community, like sporting events and Anzac Day commemorations.

The purpose of this letter is to ensure that we have clear permission from all parents and caregivers regarding what they would like to occur with photos of their child and their work. Below there are a number of options that you can chose from. Please tick the boxes that represent the consent you wish to give in relation to photographing your child. You may wish to tick more than one box. If you have any queries about these please contact the school for clarification.   
It is important that we receive each child’s note back to ensure that your requests for your child can be adhered to. 

Thank you

Melinda Williams

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name of student (s)  
__________________________________________________________________________________

Class (es)

________________________________________

Parent/carer signature
_______________________________________

Date
_________________


I do not want any photographs of my child displayed anywhere.


I agree to my child, and their work, being photographed and used only within the school, such as being displayed in classrooms and other appropriate areas of the school like the office.

I agree to my child, and their work, being photographed and used both within the school and also in the school newsletter, which means it will be able to be viewed by third parties. 


I agree to other media outlets, such as the Blue Mountains Gazette, using photographs of my child at educational events for the promotion of the school or public education, such as the Dance Festival or Winmalee Cup. (If you tick this one you need to tick the 3rd box as well).
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Principal: Melinda Williams





Respectful, Responsible Learners ...
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